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National Children's Day Celebration Report 

Date: 14th November 2024 

Venue: Department of Computer Applications 

Time : 1.00 p.m. 

The Department of Computer Applications celebrated Children’s Day on 14th November 2024 

with great enthusiasm and joy. The event was designed to inspire students and encourage their 

creativity while providing them with a much-needed break from their regular academic routine.  

Inaugural Address by Mr. M. Puthiyavan: 

The event commenced with a heartwarming address by Mr. M. Puthiyavan from the Department 

of Computer Applications. In his speech, Mr. Puthiyavan highlighted the significance of 

Children’s Day and the role of education in shaping young minds. He spoke about the importance 

of curiosity, creativity, and innovation in today’s rapidly evolving world, particularly in the field 

of technology. He encouraged the students to dream big, think critically, and always remain 

curious, as these qualities are essential for success in their personal and professional lives. 

Mr. Puthiyavan also emphasized the idea that learning is not confined to textbooks but extends to 

real-world experiences and practical applications. His words resonated with the students and set 

the tone for the day's activities, motivating everyone to actively participate and enjoy the day to 

the fullest. 

Students' Enjoyment: 

The highlight of the day was the evident joy and enthusiasm displayed by the students. Their active 

participation, laughter, and friendly competition created a lively and positive atmosphere 

throughout the celebration. The students enjoyed the opportunity to interact with their peers in a 

non-academic setting, allowing them to bond and create memories together. The faculty members 

also joined in the fun, contributing to the spirit of camaraderie and teamwork. 

 

 



Best Wishes for the Future 

As the event came to a close, Mr. Puthiyavan took the stage once again to extend his best wishes 

to the students. He encouraged them to stay curious and never stop learning, as these qualities will 

guide them towards success in their future endeavors. He expressed his belief in their potential to 

make a positive impact on the world, particularly in the fields of technology and innovation. 

The Department of Computer Applications concluded the day with a message of encouragement 

and support for all students. The faculty reaffirmed their commitment to fostering a learning 

environment that nurtures talent and inspires students to achieve their goals. 

Conclusion: 

The Children’s Day celebration on 14th November 2024 was a tremendous success, filled with 

fun, inspiration, and valuable lessons for the students. It was an event that not only allowed 

students to enjoy themselves but also reminded them of the importance of creativity, learning, and 

collaboration. The Department of Computer Applications continues to support its students’ 

academic and personal growth, and the celebration marked a moment of shared joy and motivation. 

The best wishes from Mr. Puthiyavan and the entire department serve as a reminder that the future 

is full of possibilities, and with passion and determination, the students will undoubtedly achieve 

great things. 

 

 

 

 

 


